
ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 

FREDERICK M. BOSS 
Deputy Attorney General 

 

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
GENERAL COUNSEL DIVISION 

July 13, 2018 
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Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
ATTN: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us   

Re: 	AR 614 - Staff's Status Update 

In accordance with Administrative Law Judge Moser's July 3, 2018 Ruling, Staff of the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission submits this letter updating the Commission on further 
discussion and engagement with stakeholders in this proceeding following the June 21, 2018 
hearing. To date, Staff has not had the opportunity to further discuss or engage with 
stakeholders. Staff is in the process of scheduling an additional workshop phone call with 
stakeholders prior to the deadline for public comment. 

Sincerely, 

Sommer Moser 
Assistant Attorney General 
Business Activities Section 
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